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June 30, 2019 

 
MASS TIME 

SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
Followed by Adoration until Noon 

There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th 
Tuesday of the month. 

 
The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 

Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 
All are welcome so please join us. 

 
 
In honor of the feast of our Patron, St Kateri, we will be having a get 
together after the noon Mass on Sunday, July 14th.  Hot dogs, cake, 
chips and drinks will be served in the rectory and eaten on the lawn 
outside, weather permitting.  Please sign up on the list at the back of 
the church and bring a lawn chair to sit on. 
 
CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE:   We have met our goal  of 
$8,267.00.   Be a Good Shepherd.  Give Help.  Build Hope.  Change 
Lives.  This drive focuses on a select group of ministries with 
emphasis on the poor, families, youth, seminarians and leadership 
development of clergy and laity. All contributions received beyond 
our parish target will be returned to the Parish.    Thank you for 
supporting these vital ministries.   100% of your gift goes directly to 
these ministries.   

 

 

 

				

	

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
June 30 -  Jeff Field, Cathy Sukosky, Katelyn Cline  
July 7   -   Jim Hodgson, Carol Confer, Lynn Ellen Dixon 
July 14 -   Norma Muck, Sandy Rockey, Larry Muck 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you 
step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but have a substitute. 
  
 Lectors –  
June 30 – Jeff Field 
July  7   - Jim Hodgson 
July 14 – Norma Muck 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
 
Mass Intentions – ,  
  
June 30 – Intentions of Tim Turner Family by Jan and Millie Turner 
July 7   - Souls of John and Jennie Filipek by  Linda Hollier 
July 14 – Intentions of Tim Turner and Family by Jan and Millie Turner                   

				               Offering for June 23, 2019 
      Cash        $    
      Checks    $ Will be in next week’s bulletin 
      Total       $    Thank you and God Bless 
 
	***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive 
a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of 
the information.    

***The St. Kateri Circle meets the fourth Thursday of the month at 1PM in 
the church.  We read intentions from the book next to the Infant of Prague 
statute (back of church).  Then recite Rosary.  Next meeting July 25, 2019 
 
***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living or 
deceased, please contact Carol Confer carolconfer@comcast.net or stop in 
the office.    

If you are a new family to St. Kateri – Welcome.  We ask that you please 
complete the Registration Form found on the bookcase in the back of the 
church.  If you are a family that has been coming for years please complete 
this form so we can update our records.  We can only do so with your help.  
Thank you 
 



 
 

 Father John D. Byrnes, Rector, and the Parish Family of Saint Michael the 
Archangel Basilica, Loretto, invite the faithful to join them each Sunday 
evening at 7:00 p.m. for the outdoor Sunday Mass at the beautiful garden 
Shrine of Our Lady of the Alleghenies in Loretto. The first Mass of the 
season will be celebrated on Sunday, May 26, 2019, and will continue 
through Labor Day Weekend, September 1, 2019. Please bring a lawn 
chair. In the event of inclement weather, the Mass will be celebrated in the 
Basilica of Saint  Michael the Archangel. 

The missioner from The Sisters of St. Francis of Tiffin, Ohio will be 
speaking at our parish on Sunday Mass July 7, 2019.  The Sisters serve 
those people who are poor, with foreign missions in Mexico (Chiapas and 
Cuernavaca) and home missions in Appalachia.  In remote areas of Mexico 
they work to build faith communities where there are no priests for regular 
Sunday Masses.  Sisters also give children living in extreme poverty the 
opportunity to obtain an education plus emergency needs of food and 
medicine.  Appalachian ministries include faith development and pastoral 
care, adult literacy, and emergency outreach of food, clothing, and shelter 
for the people who are poor.  Please help make a difference in the lives of 
people suffering from poverty with your prayers and financial support. 
 
Theology on Tap – TOT is back for the summer! The next date is July 16.  
All young adults ages 21 to 39-ish are invited.  For questions, contact  
Mariah Stollar at  mariahkstollar@gmail.com or Lydia Hardie at 
hardie.lydia@gmail.com. 
 
 
SAINTS AND SPECIAL OBSERVANCES 
Sunday: Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Monday: St. Junípero Serra; Canada Day 
Wednesday: St. Thomas 
Thursday: Independence Day 
Friday: St. Elizabeth of Portugal;  St. Anthony Zaccaria, Priest;  

 First Friday 
Saturday: St. Maria Gore; Blessed Virgin and Martyr; BVM  
 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION 2019 
Are you engaged and planning to be married in the Catholic Church? 
Congratulations! The next step is to attend Marriage Preparation classes. 
The cost per couple is $70. A full list of dates, places and times is online at 
www.dioceseaj.org (Ministries, Marriage Preparation). Local classes will 
be held at St John the Evangelist October 15-22-29, 2019 

	

 
 
 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest 
in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

June      

 June       

     

 
      Hospitality Schedule                  

No Hospitality June – July – August 
 

Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Jennifer Puma, Mary McTish 
Ms. King. 
 
 FOOD BANK DONATIONS.  We have a basket for donations in the 
back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, Spring 
Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items other than 
food, please call the church or call New  Hope Lutheran Church.   For I 
was hungry and you gave me food to eat." Mt 25 
                                   
PRAYER REQUESTS FOR MILITARY:  Our Parish has started a 
prayer list of those serving in the military as a regular section in our 
bulletin.  If you would like to include a name of someone serving in the 
military please email carolconfer@comcast.net or call the rectory 
office at 422-8983.  Please include their rank and branch of service.   
Please pray for those serving in the military: 
SGT.  Matthew Hodgson, U. S. Army 
SGT.  Kyle Palm, Marines  
MSGT. Cassandra Saphore, U.S. Air Force 
Cpt. Timothy P. Baldwin, U.S. Air Force 
1st Lt. Luke Klena, Marine  
SPC Zachary Hawn, U.S. Army 
PVT 1st Class Phillip Meredith, U.S. Army 
 
VISTING SEMINARIAN….. Please join Father George in welcoming 
seminarian Michael Pleva who will be with us this July and August 
fulfilling his summer pastoral assignment. Michael is going into his 3rd 
Theology Major Seminary at St. Vincent’s. He will be ordained a 
Deacon for Altoona in 2020 
 
Catholic Register - The new June issue of the Catholic Register can be 
found on the bookcase at the back of the church. 
 


